
 

 

BATAVIA PROGRESS UPDATE 

Batavia, NY November 16, 2021- Progress on New York Bus Sales’ new state 

of the art service facility in Batavia continues as the Town of Batavia has 

reviewed preliminary plans and responded to New York Bus Sales with 

comments and instructions to allow for the process to proceed.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A drilling rig is currently on site to obtain soil samples to ensure 

compaction is sufficient for the foundation for the planned 20,000 square 

foot facility which will feature 11 Service Bays, parking for 150 buses 

and EV charging stations.  Plans call for the facility to be fully operational 

in the second half of 2022. 


